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PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Florissant Police Department seeks Re-Accreditation 
 

Accreditation Assessment Team Invites Public Comment 
 

The Florissant Police Department Is scheduled for an on-site assessment to determine if the 
department meets the professional standards necessary to remain accredited by the Commission on 
Accreditation for Law Enforcement Agencies to comply with state of the art standards in four basic 
areas: policy and procedures, administration, operations, and support services. 
 
Integral to the on-site assessment, employees and members of the community are invited to offer 
comments at a public information session at 4:30pm on October 22, 2019.  The session will be 
conducted in the Council Chambers of the Florissant City Hall, 955 Rue St. Francis, Florissant. 
 
Police Department Employees and the public are also invited to offer comments by calling the 
assessment team at 314-830-6016, between the hours of 1:00pm and 3:00pm on October 22, 2019.   
 
To accommodate all interested persons, the assessment team may limit the time speakers have to 
offer remarks relevant to the department’s compliance with the standards.  A copy of the standards is 
available for review at the Florissant Police Department.  For information regarding the standards or 
the accreditation process, please contact Sergeant Kyle Lewis at 314-830-6015.   
 
Persons interested in submitting written comments regarding the Florissant Police Department’s 
compliance with the standards for accreditation may send comment to the Commission on 
Accreditation for Law Enforcement, Inc. (CALEA), 13575 Heathcote Boulevard, Suite 320, 
Gainesville, VA 20155-6660 or on-line at www.calea.org. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

http://www.calea.org/

